22nd September, 2023
CLE/HO/IMD/IFLPS-NY/2023-24 

To.
The Members of CLE
Dear members,
Please refer to the circular dated 10th August, 2023 (copy sent herewith) issued by CLE regarding the India Footwear & Leather Products Show (IFLPS) scheduled in the month of November, 2023 in New York, USA with MAI funding support.
Keeping in view various factors i.e. non-availability of a suitable venue, short time available for the event and above all, considering the request received from many members, the IFLPS, New York has been postponed to 8th and 9th February, 2024.    
As on today, around 20 companies have confirmed their participation in the show against the targeted number of 35-40 companies.  Remaining slots will be allotted on first-come-first-served basis, on the basis of receipt of participation fee in CLE's bank account.
Accordingly, members those who are interested to participate in the IFLPS in New York during 8th and 9th February, 2024 are requested to remit the participation fee, as notified vide our circular dated 10th August, 2023, to CLE's bank account and inform us the UTR details.  The attached application forms, duly filled in, may be sent to CLE, as soon as possible.
Members those who have confirmed their participation and remitted payment to CLE, may please ignore this circular. 
Best regards,


R. Selvam, IAS
Executive Director
Council for Leather Exports 


